

# **Monthly Newsletter**

#### **November 2019**

October was such a fun month. We had quite a few new children join us and we look forward to additional ones joining in November. We opened our third classroom, on the main floor this month, and it is so exciting to see the rooms continue to fill up with the smiling happy faces of children.



In our Preschool classroom the children learned all about fall. The explored everything from the life cycle of a pumpkin plant, to many sensory experiences, to working on literacy skills in their new writing duo tangs. In November they are going to dive into an exploration of pets and animals! We also have a special guest from CanLearn coming to join our class and read us stories once a week for the month.

Our Toddler classroom is keen to learn about construction and vehicles! Ms. Olivia also already has plans on how to take the children on a learning adventure on these topics.

Ms. Nav, who opened our third classroom, is planning a month of sensory exploration and stories on her felt board for the children in her room.

## "WHAT WE LEARN WITH PLEASURE WE NEVER FORGET." ~ALFRED MERCIER



## Did you know?

Development is a highly interactive process, and life outcomes are not determined solely by genes. The environment in which one develops before and soon after birth, as well as while child grows, provide powerful experiences that define how much and when certain genes are expressed. ~Harvard University Center for the Developing Child

### **Reminders/Special Dates**

- November 8-National Young Readers Day-Bring your favorite book to school to read with your classmates.
- ♣ November 11-Remembrance Day STAT-closed
- November 20-Funny Socks Day-Wear your funny socks to school today.
- If you are happy with our services and would feel comfortable providing us with a simple 5-star Google and Facebook review we would greatly appreciate it!

